
Responses to Suggestion Box Items May – September 2021: All suggestions are 
reviewed and sent to the appropriate director or department chair to follow up. Some 
of the suggestions and their responses are listed here.   
  

Suggestions  Responses  

 
Hello. I'd like to suggest a way to ensure students 
preferred names and pronouns are used. I have been 
misnamed many times, in class and in email, even 
though my preferred name is a part of my legal name. I 
do not like to correct professors every time I am 
wrongly addressed, and just end up being misnamed 
repeatedly throughout my class. This does not make 
me feel good, and is fairly upsetting after the first few 
times. I am positive this is even worse for students with 
preferred names that reflect their correct gender 
identity. Thank you. 

Thank you for your feedback. I will share your feedback 
with instructors. This is an area where we have had 
training recently and we can definitely improve.  
  
 

  
Please encourage the Furturo Heath instructors to 
utilize Teams. Our class ask the instructors for help on 
there and often our questions go unanswered. Also, we 
have not had access to the Cengage instructional 
videos since the beginning of our program. We were 
told that Ms. Tia would help with setting up the videos 
for us and that never happened due to her continued 
absences. The only instructor that seemed to care was 
Ms. Sharla. 

This feedback will be shared with the new department 
chair and we’ll come up with a solution.  

Something that seems to be a constant problem is how 
terrible the study guides are every week. Also a few of 
the assistants are very rude to all of the students for no 
reason but to have a power trip. They treat us all like 
children and have been trying to force work on us the 
teachers don't want us to do just because. I understand 
they are there to help but some have had the power go 
to their heads and act very rude. 

This will also be shared with the department chair and 
faculty. Please contact your department chair or me 
(Teri Dillon  tdillon@mticollege.edu) if you feel that 
someone is being rude to you. We want to make sure 
that you have a positive learning experience.  

In the beginning of the second MOD, some of material 
needed for quizzes was not learned until the week 
after. This was very problematic and it shows on my 
test scores personally. I would suggest a tweak of the 
assignment schedule for future students. Other than 
that, the course moves along nicely. 

This is being reviewed.  

I would say it would be nice if ALL of the instructors 
entered our grades into the computer in a timely matter. 

I agree. Grades should be entered in a timely manner. If 
you feel that they aren’t, please contact your 
department chair, or me (Teri Dillon 
tdillon@mticollege.edu) 
 

I think it's absolutely ridiculous that students can't 
access their grades at all time. Test grades are always 
missing, you never know your actual grade. 
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